, Architects Planning Consultants
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28th September 1988
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London Borough of Camden
Camden Town Hall
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Dear Ms Zacharia —

Re: Town & Country Planning Act 1971
Verulam House, 56-62 Gray's Inn Road, WCl

Further to our telephone conversation today, we wish to confirm that we
have been in touch with our client with regard to the car park spaces
and he is not prepared to lease the spaces on the above site for other
users.

Would you, therefore, please find enclosed the revéggd drawing no:
1857/TPO2A which has been redrawn to indicate the 4 no: car park spaces

as required, with the residue area being landscaped.

We understand from you that the application is going to Committee on
19th October 1988.

Yours sincerely
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